From: Chris Gekas

To: Beverly Duffy
Date: 1/15/08 3:42 PM
Subject: Fwd: Thermostat Control

>>> <bejones99@att.net> 1/14/2008 1:18 PM >>>

We are opposed to changes to Title 24 which would require special thermostat controls that would allow state
government in Sacramento to override a person's thermostat settings for heating or air conditioning. We do not need the
government controlling every facet of our lives. How does Sacramento know who has specific health problems that
require warmer or cooler temperatures? This is a ridiculous and unnecessary intrusion into private homes or into
businesses for that matter.
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